
Hello, 
 

I am writing to express my support for the passing of the proposed Phase 
Three Commercial Cannabis Ordinance. I have lived here in Mendocino 

County for 50 years. I have been and still am a productive member of our 
county. I have been married and raised a family in this county. I was 

instrumental in starting Spyrock School where my wife taught and our kids 
went to school. They say "it takes a village" and I am a believer in that. All 

my kids graduated and continued on to the University of California at 
Berkeley and also Santa Barbara where they graduated with honors. They 

could not have done that without our community's support. I have served on 
four different non-profit boards and believe in citizen participation to 

represent county members needs and desires.  
 

I am asking you to please vote "YES" on the proposed Phase Three 

Commercial Cannabis Ordinance. This will help local farmers and help keep 
Mendocino County on an equal footing with the other counties in the state. 

 
Thank you for listening to and considering my request. I remain, sincerely,  

 
Jesse Cisney 

Laytonville 
 


